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If this bill is not enacted by approximately July 31, 2001, it will need to be redrafted
to advance the dates in the bill by one year.

Also, I sunset the armed forces member tax credit so that individuals whose income is
exempt from taxation will not get a double benefit by being able to claim a tax credit
for some of that same tax exempt income.  Is that OK?
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